
 

Denton CP School    

Guidelines for Parents – September re-opening 

 Please abide by the ‘2-metre rule’ at all times 

 Drop off and pick up promptly at the allocated time; avoid 

gathering immediately outside the school  

 Seek advance permission before entering the school 

building  

 Arrange an appointment with the office if you need to 

speak with your child’s teacher 

 Wear a face-mask if you are inside the school building 

 Keep your child with you until they are asked to enter the 

school building 

 Wherever possible, children should be bought to school by 

only one adult 

 Reinforce the importance of a good handwashing routine at 

home 

 Collect your child from school as soon as possible if we 

inform you that they are unwell 

 Ensure your child has everything they need for the day 

 Report any absences as normal 

 Please be patient with the new rules and routines! We are 

doing absolutely everything we can to keep you and your 

children safe and healthy 
 

 
 

 


